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Dear Mr French 

Thank you for your email of 11 September 2017 which details the CBD BUG's submission 
on the preliminary design of the Woolloongabba Bikeway project. 

The Woolloongabba Bikeway project is part of Council's Better Bikeway 4 Brisbane 
program, creating dedicated bikeways and travel options with a $100 million investment. As 
you are aware, the project aims to provide a safe corridor for cyclists travelling along 
Annerley Road and Stanley Street in both directions. 

The project team appreciates the time taken by yourself and CBD BUG to provide detailed 
feedback on the preliminary design. I also understand you and Mr Donald Campbell met with 
the project team on 29 August to discuss your feedback and that you attended one of the 
community information sessions during the week of 4 September. 

I acknowledge your suggestions to further improve cyclists' safety and can assure you the 
project team will thoroughly investigate these recommendations. 

All feedback on the preliminary design will be taken into consideration for the detailed 
design, which is expected to be released towards the end of this year. Council will continue to 
engage with CBD BUG as the project progresses and more information is available. 

If you have any further questions about the Woolloongabba Bikeway project, please contact 
the project team on 1800 600 163 or via bikewayprojects@brisbane.q1d.gov.au. 

Thank you for contacting me. 

Yours sincerely 

Graham Quirk 
LORD MAYOR 
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Keeping Brisbane on the right track 
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